
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

We hope this letter reaches you in good health. As you are aware, SUSD has elected to continue 

distance learning beginning Monday, August 3, 2020. Consequently, the beginning of the school 

year will look a lot different. With your assistance, we will make this transition into computer 

based learning as familiar as possible to your child.   

 

The District has been working very hard in providing the tools necessary to promote your child’s 

learning. Perhaps the most important aspect of utilizing these tools comes with the expectation 

that we can successfully communicate with one another. By doing so, we can ensure that your 

child in all intents and purposes develops the routines and norms necessary to be successful at 

learning remotely.  

 

Our goal is to provide the opportunity for your child to grow academically, socially, and 

emotionally. Unfortunately, exclusively learning virtually can make this difficult, but with your 

help, we will be able to fulfill the following expectations for the year 1) daily attendance 2) on-

line professionalism – be respectful, responsible and ready to learn and 3) complete 

lessons/activities/assessments on a timely basis. By following these general guidelines, your 

child will be able to learn in a virtual environment free from distractions, and confident in 

building knowledge. Rules and procedures will be forthcoming. 

 

We are excited to be a part of your child’s education. If you have any immediate concerns, 

please contact your child’s teacher through Class Dojo or by phone/email (*see below). As we 

progress through the school year, however, we hope you will utilize Class Dojo as our primary 

way to communicate. Thank you, and we hope to meet you soon as we embark on this journey of 

virtual learning. 

 

* Mr. Bertsch 209-324-7956; e-mail nbertsch@stocktonusd.net 

   Ms. John 209-639-9684; e-mail jjohn@stocktonusd.net 

   Mrs. Flores 209-471-3659; e-mail soniaflores@stocktonusd.net 

 

Sincerely, 

 

3rd Grade Teachers 

  

  

3rd Grade Teachers 

El Dorado 

Stockton, CA   95204 

(209) 933-7175 
 

  

      BOARD OF EDUCATION 

AngelAnn Flores 

Candelaria Vargas 

Cecilia Mendez 

Kathleen Garcia 

Lange P. Luntao 

Maria Mendez 

Scot McBrian 
 

INTERIM SUPERINTENDENT 

               Brian Biedermann 

 

 


